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11 January 2023 at 17:07
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk
To the Policy Team

As a resident of Whitstable | am writing to object to the Council's local plan to build a large housing estate on the green
area of Brooklands Farm.

We already have a massive ongoing building project in the close vicinity, leaving us with less green space.
| am concerned about the added stress on local GPs, schools and other services to the community.

| believe that water drainage and sewerage services problems are likely to arise from this further development.

Overall | feel that the loss of green space and the potential strain on services to the community resulting from this
proposed development,

will have an adverse effect on the physical and mental health of the local residents.

Jennifer Wardell
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